
From: Chambers - Sams DP <Chambers.Sams.DP@fwc.gov.au>  

Sent: Monday, 23 March 2020 10:46 AM 

To: legal@twu.com.au 

Cc: AMOD <AMOD@fwc.gov.au> 

Subject: RE: AM2019/23 and AM2020/2 [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED] 

 

Dear Ms Walton, 

 

In light of the unprecedented circumstances, His Honour will allow an extension as 

requested. 

 

Regards, 

 

Daniel McNamara 

Associate to the Hon. Deputy President P Sams AM 

  

Fair Work Commission 

Tel: 02 9308 1817 

Fax: 02 9380 6990 

Chambers Email: chambers.sams.dp@fwc.gov.au 

  

Level 16, 80 William St 

East Sydney NSW 2011 

 
 

 

 
 

 

Transport Workers’ Union of Australia 

National Office 

a. 388-390 Sussex St, Sydney NSW 2000 

t.   02 8114 6500 www.twu.com.au 

National Secretary 

ABN 18 559 030 246 Michael Kaine 
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